
Welcome back to school! I hope that you have all enjoyed your Summer vacation!  

The Kingston PTO has some very exciting stuff planned for the upcoming school year! To start, the ice 

cream social will be on the same day as the Back to School night. Come out and join us between KES and 

KIS from 3-5 and enjoy an ice cream while getting to know some new friends. Our first PTO meeting of 

the 2015/2016 school year will be held on September 8th at 7PM in the Kingston Intermediate School 

library. Please come out and join us and find some fun ways to get involved. We are always looking for 

new ideas and people to help chair some amazing events! 

We are very excited to be hosting the Harlem Wizards Basketball team on October 19th! They will have 

some presentations in the schools followed by an evening basketball game at Silver Lake Regional High 

School. Tickets will be on sale soon; don’t miss the opportunity to see some of your favorite teachers 

taking on the Wizards! 

Our annual Breakfast with Santa is scheduled for Saturday, December 12th at Kingston Elementary 

School. We will be collecting raffle items for the event until the morning of the event. Thank you to all 

for your  support! 

Please watch for our “One and Done” fundraiser information in the first weeks of school. This “check 

writing” campaign prevents us from fundraising through catalog sales. Your participation goes directly 

toward funding for field trips, teacher appreciation events, cultural enrichment events, and more. Unlike 

traditional catalog fundraisers, 100% of the check writing campaign goes to the school.  

Lastly, please continue to clip those Box Tops! Ask your neighbors without children in the schools and 

family out of state to clip for you! It’s amazing how quickly the little things add up!  

The PTO looks forward to an exciting year!  

 

 


